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 In the Spirit 

 

Sabbaticals for Everyone! 
“And on the seventh day God rested from all His work…” – Gen. 2:2 

“’Bear in mind that the Lord has given you the Sabbath; that is why on the 
sixth day he gives you bread for two days. Everyone is to stay where they are 
on the seventh day; no one is to go out.’  So the people rested on the seventh 
day.” – Ex. 16:29-30 

“Remember the Sabbath day by keeping it holy.  Six days you shall labor and 
do all your work, but the seventh day is a sabbath to the Lord your God. On 
it you shall not do any work...” – Ex. 20:8-10 

The most common reflection I’ve heard when thinking back over the 
pandemic and looking for a silver lining is some form of, “I found out how 
nice it was to have time to rest, be with family, and take time for myself.”  
We are a society run ragged.  60 hour work weeks are more the norm than an 
oddity.  Family meals together are a thing of the past, and even sitting down 
while we eat is uncommon.  We double our work as often as possible so we 
can accomplish more in a day.  We scoff at European nations that are calling 
for shorter work weeks, more vacation time, and more flexible hours.  
“That’s not how you succeed!” we say. 
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And though our lack of rest breaks one of the 10 Commandments (!), we justify our workaholism with Jesus’ 
words that the sabbath was made for us, not us for the sabbath.  We disguise our addiction to busyness as 
‘supporting my family’, or ‘what it takes to be successful at work’ or ‘the cost of a comfortable living’. 

There’s a reason God established the Sabbath at the end of the week.  Biologically, emotionally, spiritually, and 
personally, we need a regular break in our week, year, and life, not to add more work but to simply rest.   And 
while the 10 Commandments make Sabbath a law, it is at it’s root a gift.  Imagine the Creator and Ruler of the 
Universe demanding of you… that you take a nap!  Play with your kids!  Reflect on the week you just 
experienced and the one to come!  Spend some time with Him in prayer! 

And while our week needs a Sabbath day (“Shabbat” in Hebrew), so do our lives.  The idea of a Sabbatical is 
that every 7 years you give yourself, your land, your family, and your workers an extended time of rest and 
reflection.  And then every 7 Sabbaticals (or 49 years for we who are math-challenged!) the entire community 
had a Year of Jubilee, a year when debts were canceled (wouldn’t that be amazing!), land and servants were 
returned to their baseline, and society rebooted and started again. 

Maybe we as a nation aren’t going to have a Year of Jubilee.  Maybe you can’t take an extended period of time 
to get away, reflect, and study God’s Word.  But you can take a day each week to rest.  It doesn’t have to be 
Saturday or Sunday, but those are traditional.  How would your life change, for the better and for the worse, if 
you refused to work your job, work around the house, or take your kids to practices and games, and just rested 
for a day.  Play a board game.  Ask a deep question and have the whole house answer.  Enjoy a meal together 
without interruption.  I guarantee you’d be healthier, less stressed, and stand out from those around you, which 
would be an amazing chance to share about Jesus. 

And if “Sabbath” is too churchy a word, or has too much baggage with it, just tell people you’re taking a one-
day sabbatical.  You’ll be glad you did! 

 

 

 
This month we wrap up our Immerse study for 2022 and our year of 
programming.  We continue to look at what the New Testament has 
to teach us about ministry outside the walls of our church, and even 
have a special Memorial Day Sunday on the theme!  Join us for 
worship every Sunday at 10:30am in the sanctuary or on our 
YouTube channel.  Note:  on Memorial Day weekend, May 29, we 
move to our 9:30am worship time for the summer! 

 

May 1                         Confirmation Sunday   Mark 8:27-38  

May 8     Week 14      Has No One Condemned You? John 8:2-11, Romans 8:31-39   

May 15   Week 15:     It all Boils Down to Love Psalm 36:5-10, 1 John 4:7-21  

May 22    Week 16:    The End Psalm 84, Revelations 4:1-11    

May 29        The Church has left the building   

 WORSHIP in May. . .  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5GW-frPw2oI
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCI94b_TxDXfUOiRWU9Xhejw
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Youth Group Scholarship Fund-Fundraiser 

 

We are looking to replenish the Church’s scholarship fund to 
support our Youth’s participation in various Camps, trips and 

various Youth activities. 
 
How can you help? 
1. What could you donate for the silent auction? For example; tickets to 

sporting events, offers of services like making and serving dinner, fresh 
baked goods, or perhaps you have a vacation home you could open up for 
use to the highest bidder. 

2. Donations for the silent auction will be accepted May 1- May 8th in the 
church office.  Sign up sheet is outside the office. 

3. You can participate in the silent auction. You can donate at any time and ear 
mark the online donation Youth Scholarship Fund: 
https://www.covchurchgiving.com/p- 3287-other-giving.aspx 

WHEN: May 22nd 

WHERE: Libertyville Covenant Church 
250 South St. Mary’s Road 
Libertyville, IL 60048 

WHAT: Silent Auction (ends at 12:30 pm) 

https://www.covchurchgiving.com/p-3287-other-giving.aspx
https://www.covchurchgiving.com/p-3287-other-giving.aspx
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UPCOMING MEETINGS AND DISCUSSIONS for your calendar 
 
Evangelical Covenant Church Annual Meeting Discussion, May 18th, 7 PM: 
The ECC annual meeting is scheduled for June 23rd – 25th in Kansas City. LCC’s delegates for this meeting are 
Nancy Borkman, Karen Hinz and Heather Larson. 

To prepare them for the meeting, we will gather as a church family on Weds, May 18th at 7 PM. We will have a 
general discussion to inform our delegates on how to discern LCC’s position on each of the ballot items. 

 

LCC Congregational Meeting, May 22nd at 9:15 AM 
On Sunday, May 22nd we will be having a special congregational meeting to discuss two items of business; our 
Tech Team needs and the status of our siding project. Information will be sent ahead of the meeting but please 
mark your calendars to join ahead of our normal worship hour. 

 
 
May 21st, Saturday from 9 to noon. 
Lots of small projects in and out.  Hope you can join us. In the next 
couple of weeks, there will be a sign-up sheet. 
 

MAY 22nd SAVE THE DATE:  
Plans are underway for the all-church picnic after the worship service 
on May 22.  Once again, we will be enjoying individual bag lunches 
from the Picnic Basket.  There will also be cans of pop and bottles of 
water available.  If you prefer to bring your own lunch that afternoon, 
please join us (with your own lawn chair or blanket, of course)! Click 
HERE to register A registration form is being created for ordering the 
bag lunches. 

 

 
Graduation Sunday, June 5th   Congratulations to our upcoming graduates!!  It is an 
exciting time whether you’re graduating from high school or college.  Over the next 
several weeks, if you have family graduating, we would like to include them in the 
Graduation Sunday Bulletin.   Please send the following information to the office at 
office@libcov.org  NAME, GRADUATING FROM, and WHAT’s NEXT. 

 

https://forms.gle/oWHsj1Mk6Zh4wRoA7
mailto:office@libcov.org
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COLUMBARIUM MINISTRY 

 
The establishment of this ministry is to offer a service to our worship community that is theologically sound, 
compassionate and a very affordable way to provide either the burial of a loved one, or to memorialize past 
members who are buried elsewhere.  As we recognize the high cost of conventional funeral and burial costs, the 
columbarium committee is committed to offering a niche or memorial plaque at an affordable price. Additionally, 
you might consider purchasing a bench or trellis for this space. A recognition plaque displaying your name, or 
that of a loved one would be affixed to your gift.    
  
The Columbarium Committee has been working with the architect to update plans for this beautiful memorial 
patio area between the Church building and the garden.  The architectural renderings below show the sacred and 
welcoming space that will be provided for worship and remembrance.    
 

   

  

 

The next steps for this project are as follows: 
• Breaking ground in the summer of this year (2022) 
• Reserving niche or memorial plaque locations for those interested 
• Accepting donations towards the construction of the space 

 
If you have any questions or are interested in finding out more information, please contact 
Vern Johnson, vern.johnson60@gmail.com, 847-343-8588 
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 Jill’s House is a Christian not-for-profit organization that serves 
families who have children with intellectual disabilities.  Their main 
facility is a 42,000+ square foot complex in Vienna, VA, where they 
provide daytime and overnight care services, but they also have 
weekend overnight camps that serve families in Chicago, Nashville, 
Seattle and New Jersey. 
 
The primary purpose of Jill’s House is to provide overnight respite for 
the parents and families of these special kids.  In addition to the day to 
day struggles that we all face, they have the added concern, stress and 

exhaustion that comes with raising a child with special needs.  Studies have shown that these 
pressures lead to 150%+ higher rates of depression and 80%+ higher rates of divorce – it is a 
lot for anyone to handle, especially 24/7, 365 days a year. 
 
Providing a safe and secure environment for their child gives these families a little time away 
to focus on themselves and their marriage, devote more time to their other children, or just 
be stress free for a little while.  To recharge and renew themselves.  And it also gives the child 
a special weekend away, where they can interact with other kids and experience new and fun 
activities. 
 
Joel and Hannah Dillon attended LCC and were actively involved here when Joel was tapped 
to be President and CEO of Jill’s House in 2015 and they moved to northern Virginia.  A few 
years later, as Jill’s House dreamed of a Chicagoland Weekend Adventures program, Joel 
reached out to LCC to gauge our interest (an enthusiastic yes!) and by June of 2018 Jill’s 
House Windy City was up and running in partnership with LCC and Covenant Harbor.  
 
At the outset, LCC was the drop-off and pick-up point for camp – our volunteers spent time 
with the kids while the parents were registering, helped tag and transfer luggage between the 
cars and our van, and got to know the families a bit while waiting for the entourage to leave 
for Covenant Harbor.  However, due to COVID we no longer provide transport to camp and 
families now bring their child directly to Covenant Harbor. 
 
So our primary role now is providing volunteers to be “Buddies” for the overnight camp 
weekends.  Buddies arrive at Covenant Harbor at 5:30p on Friday night and are there through 
lunch on Sunday.  Each Buddy is assigned one camper and will help make sure they stay safe 
and have a fun filled weekend.  The Jill’s House staff takes care of all medical and personal 
hygiene needs of the campers (bathroom breaks, showering, brushing teeth, etc.) as well as 
putting them to bed and getting them up and ready in the mornings.  

 
Jill’s House Windy City is growing – they are now up to 6 campouts per year and can accommodate up to 10 campers 
per weekend.  Their biggest constraint is having enough Buddies – if there are not enough volunteers, some campers will 
have to be turned away.  Being a Buddy is fun AND rewarding!  It is something you can do alone, or with a friend, a 
neighbor, a co-worker, a spouse, one of your children (just need to be 16 or older) – anyone you always wanted to 
spend some quality time with!  Please consider the possibilities and these upcoming Jill’s House dates: 
 
June 3-5 August 26-28  October 21-23  December 2-4 (tentative) 
Contact Kansas Dave Anderson at 847-910-1696 if you have any questions! 

Mission of the Month 
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Our next book selection is Maisie Dobbs by Jacqueline Winspear 
 
We'll be meeting on Friday, May 6, 2022. Questions? Call Caren Vollrath 224-637-4422 
 
The book that introduced the world to the intuitive, intelligent, and resourceful 
heroine Maisie Dobbs-one of literature's favorite sleuths! Maisie Dobbs entered domestic 
service in 1910 at thirteen, working for Lady Rowan Compton. When her remarkable 
intelligence is discovered by her employer, Maisie becomes the pupil of Maurice 
Blanche, a learned friend of the Comptons. In 1929, following an apprenticeship with 
Blanche, Maisie hangs out her shingle: M. Dobbs, Trade and Personal Investigations. She 
soon becomes enmeshed in a mystery surrounding The Retreat, a reclusive community of 

wounded World War I veterans. At first, Maisie only suspects foul play, but she must act quickly when Lady 
Rowan's son decides to sign away his fortune and take refuge there. Maisie hurriedly investigates, uncovering a 
disturbing mystery, which, in an astonishing denouement, gives Maisie the courage to confront a ghost that has 
haunted her for years. 
 
 
  
 

Our Immerse Program is underway. If you have just joined us we are on week 
13.  During this time, we will commit to reading the entire New Testament – 
Matthew through Revelation – together using the “Immerse: Messiah” 
books.  Each week, there are 5 days (Monday-Friday) of readings (about 4 
pages or 10-15 minutes a day) to be completed at your own pace.   
 
Immerse Groups Available:  To join a group, please contact a group leader. 
Sunday Morning Live with Paul Hawkinson     
Sunday Morning Zoom with Owen Youngman 
Monday Night Live with the Pastor Larson SG 
Wednesday Morning Zoom with Claudia Nauman SG (Women Only) 
Saturday Morning Zoom with Lisa Kindstrom SG (2nd/4th Saturday) 
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Junior High and Senior High Final Series from the Book of Acts 
 
SERIES OVERVIEW: 
We will finish out our year together with one last engaging 
series entitled "Pass It On". With social media, just about 
anyone can be an “influencer” with the right content, good 
timing, and a little bit of luck. Invent a new dance, share a funny 
take, catch the right moment on camera, and you could get 
millions of views. Some “influencers” mostly just use their 
platforms to get free stuff, but once in a while, you find someone 
who uses their platform to talk about things that actually matter. 

Obviously they didn’t have social media back in Jesus’ day, but in the Bible, the book of Acts is filled with 
stories about “influencers” who had important things to say. In this 4-week series, we’ll hear their stories, 
discover that our lives can pass on the good news, and learn how to pass on the good news to unexpected 
people, to our families, and with humility.  
 

 
 
Thank you to the senior high students for setting up the Easter Egg Hunt and the 

Photosetting for Easter Sunday. 
 
SENIOR HIGH MINISTRY 
 
Weekly Senior High Happenings: 

• May 1, 8, and 15 Sunday School, 9:15 am to 10:15 am.  We will meet in Fellowship Hall.  
Sometimes outside, weather permitting. The last Sunday School is May 15th. 

• There is NO youth group on May 1 or 8.  End of year party is May 15t h from 5:00 to 8:30 p.m. 
Youth Group, Sunday, 5:00 pm. to 7:00 pm. Dress possibly for outside weather. 

Youth and Children‛s Ministries 
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Mandatory RSVP for End of Year Party:    Our high school students 
will enjoy the challenge of an Escape Room at “60 to Escape” One 
MUST rsvp by May 4th in order to hold a spot. Due to time constraints 
and limitations, to participate in this event requires $30 and your 
reservation. Following the escape room, we will enjoy pizza and games 
at Scott and Teresa Anderson’s home. 
 

 
 

LAST CALL 
Summer Unite Conference: July 14-17, 2022 Bethel University, Arden 

Hills, MN 
 
THERE IS STILL TIME TO SIGN-UP!! 

A Covenant High School event gathering groups from across the Northern US and Canada for Worship, 
Connection and Fun.  Even though students have missed the Early Bird Rate, there is still time to sign 
up for the Unite North Conference.  Please email the office at office@libcov.org and Debbie will send 
the paperwork to you to complete.  The total cost for the conference, excursion and transportation is 
$375.  Scholarships or a $50 rebate are available. Contact Pastor Paul. 
 

 

LAST PADS DINNER & LUNCH FOR THE SEASON!! 
On Wednesday, April 27th, we will once again be serving dinner (and providing lunches for the following day) 
to PADS guests at First Presbyterian Church in Libertyville.  A Google Doc went out this past Tuesday, April 
19th asking for people to provide food items needed.  INCREDIBLY….the Google Doc was completely filled 
out by the next day!!! I guess it shouldn’t be a surprise since our church family has always risen to fill the need 
– for the many Outreach programs we support. 
 
Those preparing hot foods are asked to bring them to 1st Presbyterian at 5:00-5:15 on the 27th.  Food 
items needed for lunches can be brought to LCC by Sunday, April 24th.  If this is a problem for anyone, 
please contact Maggie Johnson 847 772-8564 so other arrangements can be made. 
 
Our highly capable High School Youth Group will be setting up beds, serving dinners and making sandwiches 
for the lunches. The last time we served dinner there, I had the privilege of staying late which gave me a chance 
to talk with several of the guests.  It’s always interesting to hear their stories and a good reminder of the many 
blessings we often take for granted. 

If your summer is very busy and a four-day conference doesn’t fit into your schedule, consider, 
“Gathering Together” will be held at North Park University as a one-day event on July 9th. This event is 
organized by the Central Conference of the Evangelical Covenant Church.  It will include two large 
worship gatherings, two service projects and a full day of fun, fellowship and food. The intention is for the 
central conference youth to gather together and discover what God is already doing in many ways, shapes 
and forms. All high school students are welcome to join us (entering 9th graders through graduating 12th 
graders). Cost is $35 per person. 
 

mailto:office@libcov.org
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SENIOR HIGH STUDENTS 
Have you signed up?? The address and 
place is First Presbyterian Church of 
Libertyville (219 W. Maple Ave.) We will 
meet downstairs at 5:00 p.m. and work until 
7:30 p.m. Following our time of serving 
together folks are welcome to enjoy a meal 
together at Culvers right up the street. If you 
have any questions please connect with Pastor 
Paul at paul@libcov.org. Click HERE to 
register.   

 
Upcoming Events through June 5th 

5/15 End of year party 
6/5    Graduation Sunday 

 
***************************************************************************************** 

MIDDLE SCHOOL MINISTRY 
 
Weekly Middle School Happenings: 

• Confirmation/Sunday School, 9:15 am to 10:15 am. Our last Sunday School is May 15th. 
• Wednesdays, 6:00 pm to 7:15 pm. Our last youth group and end of year party is May 13th. 

 
End of Year Party: From 5:30 to 8:30 p.m., we will wrap up our year together.  The night will include 
pizza, games and a surprise excursion.  More details regarding the surprise in the weeks ahead.  Please 
RSVP to the office@libcov.org as we will need to plan transportation for all interested parties. 
 

PADS Service Project Highlights 
There was a great group of volunteers (many youth) who worked hard and never 
complained at our PADS outing in March!  Many mingled with our guests, some finding out 
their "story."  It is SO encouraging to see so many of our Libertyville Church families 
involved....  Some who took time to donate and prepare foods and others who took time to 
serve the homeless.   

 
 

mailto:paul@libcov.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRU-nAtkKCdB-vPj8jBBXjF561ADoV0adikdXKdPGxEN83vA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:office@libcov.org
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Upcoming Events through May 15th 
5/1 Confirmation Sunday 

5/13 End of year party 
 

****************************************************************** 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES: 

 
Children did a great job singing with the choir 
in Easter Egg hunt was a success and the kid 
enjoyed their special Easter lesson. Join us 
for the end of the year party with a special 
lesson, scavenger hunt, and party treats. 
 
 

 
 

Covenant Harbor is offering 
a Mother/Daughter retreat 

May 6th and 7th. 
It will be held at Covenant Harbor, Lake Geneva, WI. 

The retreat is geared towards daughters K thru 8th, but open 
to any mother and daughter.  To register, go to 
www.covenantharbor.org.  For any questions, please see 
Angela Kocinski, CED Chair. 

http://www.covenantharbor.org/
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Financial Summary thru  
March 2022 

    

EXPENSES VS. BUDGET   

Budgeted Expenses YTD $ 131,580    

Actual Expenses YTD $ 111,407 

Cost Savings / (Overrun) $ 20,173  

    

GIVING VS. BUDGET   

Giving YTD (Including 
spec)  $ 108,019   

Budgeted Giving YTD $ 131,580  

Giving Surplus / (Deficit) ($23,561) 

    

INCOME VS. EXPENSES   

Income YTD $ 108,019 

Expenses YTD $ 111,407 

Operating Surplus / 
(Deficit) $(3,388)  

LCC  LEADERSHIP 

Please pray for the church  

LEADERSHIP TEAM, COUNCIL & STAFF, 

Contact them if you have questions, ideas or 
would like to get involved in a particular 

ministry. 

STAFF: 
Pastor: Steve Larson (815/508-4450) 
Associate Pastor to Youth:  
 Paul Couleur (847/331-3640) 
Pastor to Senior Adults: 
 Bruce Thorson (847/421-2732) 
Office Administrator: Debbie Tometz 
Choir Director: 
 Kris Nikkel  
 
LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Church Council Chair: 
 Paul Lundstedt 
Church Council Vice Chair: 
 Trevor James 
Church Council Secretary: 
 Karen Lundstedt  
Treasurer: 
 Dave L. Anderson  
LT Members at Large: 
 Julie Dahlberg 
  Kirk Johnson  
Financial Secretary: 
 John Bethancourt  
Christian Education and Discipleship (CED) 
 Angela Kocinski 
Deacon Team:  
 Wes Lindahl  
Evangelism & Service Team: 
 Teresa Anderson  
Worship Ministry Team: 
 Michelle Pas  
Finance & Properties Team: 
 Kerry Monson  

LINK to online giving   
Checks mailed to the church will also be received and 
processed on a regular basis. If you have questions, 
contact John Bethancourt, jbcovenant@gmail.com or 

847/837-1690 
The Leadership Team thanks you all for your continued 
generous support of the ministries of LCC.  We thank God 
for you and His good work that can be accomplished 
through your faithfulness. If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding our finances, please contact our 
Treasurer, “Kansas” Dave Anderson at 847-910-1696 or 
danderson@proactiongroup.com.  

Thanks, Dave for your work on our behalf!  

https://www.covchurchgiving.com/c-125-libertyville-covenant-church-libertyville-il.aspx
mailto:danderson@proactiongroup.com
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May Birthdays May Anniversaries 

  5/1  Olivia Dalton  5/15 Christie Albers  5/6/1995 John and Elizabeth Christian 
  5/2   Andra Dalton   5/16   Suzy Nelson   5/15/1971 Al and Carol Nielson 
  5/3   Kelly Sawyer   5/18   Karen Hinz  5/22/1999 John and Beverly Hawkins 
  5/5   Jessica Sawyer & Brooke Sparks   5/23   Mya Reynolds  529/1976  Deb and Wes Lindahl 
  5/7   Vicki Herrick & Bonita Westerberg   5/24 Dave A. Anderson & Julie Clausen   
  5/8   Luke Anderson & Ben Palmberg    5/26   Teresa Anderson  
  5/10   Brooke Dallas & Marcia Junas  5/30  Henry Cederberg  
  5/14 Brian Johnson  5/31   Karin Lundstedt  

 

Date Coffee Hour Lay Reader Greeters Ushers 

5/1  Confirmation Parents Vicki Herrick Confirmation Students Carol and Dennis Dieball 

5/8  Ben & Christy Beckstrom  Dave Oppedahl Dave & Darilyn Anderson    Carol and Dennis Dieball 

5/15 John & Kristie Bethancourt Jackie Splinter Dave & Barb Anderson    Carol and Dennis Dieball 

5/22 Tom & Nancy Borkman Trevor James Karin Anderson and Janis 
Carlson 

Carol and Dennis Dieball 

5/29 Mark & Christine Cederberg   Angela Kocinski  Scott & Teresa Anderson      

Date Sunday School Children’s Church    Worship Nursery 

5/1   Jim Gillette Jim Gillette    Kat Tranel 

5/8   Jim Gillette Scott Anderson    Nancy Borkman 

5/15   Jim Gillette Scott Anderson    Ann Frost 

5/22 Off for the Summer Scott Anderson  Christy and Grace James 

5/29         Karin Hildebrandt & Kirsten 
Peterson 

 
 

May Volunteer Schedule 
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Recurring Weekly Events 
Sunday: 9:15 Sunday School for all Ages 
  10:30 Worship 
  12:00 Choir 
  5:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 
 
Monday: 7:00 p.m. Larson’s SG 
  7:00 p.m. NA 
 
Tuesday: 2nd Tuesday: 7:00 p.m. Worship Ministry Team 
  3rd Tuesday: 5:30 p.m. Leadership Team 
  4th Tuesday: 7:00 p.m. Deacons 
 
Wednesday: 9:30 Nauman SG 
  6:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
   
Thursday: 9:15 Women’s SG 
  7:00 p.m. Racial Righteousness SG 
  1st /3rd Thursday 7:00 p.m. Men’s Ping Pong 
 
Friday: 7:00 Men’s SG 
 
Saturday:  1st Saturday Furniture Ministry 
  2nd/4th Saturday 9:30 Kindstrom SG 
 
May Special Events 

1  Confirmation Sunday 
13   Jr. High Youth Group End of Year Party 
15  Sr. High Youth Group End of Year Party 
18 7:00 p.m. Delegate Discussion 
21 Spring Clean-up 9:00 to noon 
22  9:15 a.m. Congregational Meeting  

 All Church Picnic 
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May 
 

 

2022 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 
Confirmation 
Sunday 

9:15 Sunday School 

10:30 Worship 

 

  9:30 am Naumans 
SG 

 

 

 

6 pm Middle School 
YG 

9:15 Women’s Bible 

   

 

 

7:00 Ping Pong 
Group 

7 am  Men’s Bible 
Study 

8 am Furniture 
Ministry 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 
9:15 Sunday School 

10:30 Worship 

Silent Auction 
Begins 

    

 

7 pm Larson SG 

7 pm NA Meeting 

 

 

7:pm WMT 

9:30 am Naumans 
SG 

 

 

9:15 Women’s Bible 

 

  

 

7 am  Men’s Bible 
Study 

5:30 Middle School 
End of Year Party 

9:30  Kindstrom SG 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
9:15 Sunday School 

10:30 Worship 

12:00 Choir 

5:00 Sr. High Youth 
Grp. End of Year 

 

 

7 pm Larson SG 

7 pm NA Meeting 

 

 

6:30 Leadership 
Mtg. 

 

9:30 am Naumans 
SG 

7 pm Delegate 
Discussion 

 

 

9:15 Women’s Bible 

  

7:00 Ping Pong 
Group 

7 am  Men’s Bible 
Study 

 

 

  

9:00 Spring Clean 
up 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
9:15 Cong. Meeting 
10:30 Worship 
 12:00 Choir    
PICNIC 
Silent Auction Ends 

Steve’s Sabbatical 
Begins 

7 pm Larson SG 

7 pm NA Meeting 

 

 

 

 

   

9:30 am Naumans 
SG 

     

9:15 Women’s Bible 

 

 

7 am  Men’s Bible 
Study 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

29 30 31     
9:30  Worship 

 

MEMORIAL DAY 

  

7 pm NA Meeting 
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LCC ONLINE GIVING PORTAL: To give online, simply to go the LCC website (www.libcov.org) and click 
the “give” on the menu.  Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Thank you to our friends and members shopping at smile.amazon.com or using the Amazon app with 
AmazonSmile ON, everyday purchases make an impact. LCC has received $60.25 for the first quarter in 
2022. 

 
 

Libertyville Covenant Church 
Our Mission is...   

to grow disciples, grow the church, and grow the Kingdom of God 
Our Vision is…   

We grow disciples as we praise and learn together 
 We grow the church as we love and give together 
 We grow the Kingdom of God as we serve and share together 
Our Core Values are…  

Community:  everyone is welcome to join us on the journey 
Authenticity:  being real people with real issues before our real God 

 Relationships: with God, each other, and the world around us 
Engagement:  all are gifted, all are called, all have a place in the ministry 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Libertyville Covenant Church 
250 S. St. Mary‛s Road, Libertyville, Illinois 60048 

(Corner of Route 176 and St. Mary‛s Road) 
Pastor: Steve Larson Church phone: 847/362-3308  www.libcov.org 

 

http://www.libcov.org/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=1OMTVAU13HYO6&K=DFAPQ8JK4EHT&M=urn:rtn:msg:202203281606226f1194a0c22b49528701406fecb0p0na&R=3VW59I935U11A&T=C&U=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fref%3Dpe_8705550_629280650_smi_em_l1_sml_disb_active_eng_mkt&H=MHYOXLY0QAW73PDPPQ7AI5MSONCA&ref_=pe_8705550_629280650_smi_em_l1_sml_disb_active_eng_mkt
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